Parent Information Survey

Dear Parents,

As mentioned in the newsletter, the more I understand about your child the better I will be able to help develop his or her academic abilities. Please take a few moments to fill out this questionnaire so that I will be able to start to get to know your child as soon as possible. If you have any questions, or are concerned about something in particular, please feel free to contact me at school.

Thank you,	
Frank Serafini	
Name of Child:	
1.	What hobbies or special interests does your child have?
2.	What does your child like to read or write at home?
3.	What would you like to see developed more this year in your child?
4.	What things as a parent do you feel I should know about your child?

May be adapted for classroom use. © 2010 by Frank Serafini from Classroom Reading Assessments (Heinemann: Portsmouth, NH).